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children of 

Ferham are 

kind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout school this week it has been actively joining in with the National Anti-Bullying 
week. Pupils have been taking part in activities centred around this year's theme 'One 
Kind Word'. In the current climate kindness is ever more important. The recent global 
issue resulted in isolation for so many resulting in so those little acts of kindness can 
really make a huge difference to a person. Kind words can break down those barriers that 
have been put up and brighten the up the day of those in our lives. In a world where you 
can be anything be kind! 
Here are some quotes from staff about what they have seen or heard around Ferham 
School this week! 
 

Ferham Primary School  
 

19th November 2021 

Anti-Bullying Week Special Edition 

Attendance – 19th November 
Please see below for the attendance of each 
class. Our attendance prize winner (for achieving 
100% attendance) was Eliska in Year 6. 

 FS2: 89.8% 

 Year 1: 93.09% 

 Year 2: 94.1% 

 Year 3: 90.9% 

 Year 4: 96.3% 

 Year 5: 95.8% 

 Year 6: 94.8% 

 

 


